
PROPOSED CHANGES 
SUPERINTENDENT’S COMPENDIUM 

2022 
GLACIER BAY NATIONAL PARK AND PRESERVE 

 
 
The Superintendent is seeking public comment on the proposed changes to the Superintendent’s 
Compendium. The proposed compendium is a written compilation of designations, closures, permit 
requirements and other restrictions adopted under the Superintendent’s discretionary authority. 

 
Information on how to submit comments is available at: 
https://www.nps.gov/akso/management/proposed_compendiums.cfm 

 
After review and consideration of the need for annual updates, the following changes regarding 
public use are proposed. 

 
36 CFR 13.45(c) Property 
The NPS proposes to change the language and timelines surrounding the identified parking areas 
as follows: 

 
• Parking 

o Public Use Dock Parking Lot: Leaving vehicles, trailers, or other property 
unattended overnight in the parking lot is prohibited. 

o Long Term Parking: Leaving vehicles, trailers, or other property unattended 
longer than 14 days in the parking lot adjacent to the park fuel dock, the 
maintenance facility lot, the Bartlett River Trailhead lot, or in the lot near the NPS 
housing area is prohibited. 

o Except as provided otherwise above, vehicles, trailers, or other property must be 
removed for at least 24 hours between parking limit periods. 

 
Reason for this proposed change: This change would clarify the names of identified parking 
areas and ensure equal parking opportunity among users during peak visitation times. 

 
36 CFR 13.1120 Bartlett Cove Developed Area closures and restrictions 
The NPS proposes to limit the use of firewood provided in the Bartlett Cove campground as 
follows: 

 
Removing firewood provided in the Bartlett Cove campground woodshed for use outside of 
the campground is prohibited. 

 
Reason for this proposed change: This ensures that the firewood provided in the campground is 
used as intended. 

http://www.nps.gov/akso/management/proposed_compendiums.cfm


36 CFR 13.1122(c) Bartlett Cove Public Use Dock 
 
The NPS proposes to change the language addressing leaving of personal property unattended on 
(or attached to) the dock as follows: 

 
Leaving a kayak unattended on the floats or pier without prior permission from the 
Superintendent is prohibited. 

 
Reason for this proposed change: This change would clarify that kayaks are not permitted to be 
left unattended on the public use dock. 

 
36 CFR 13.1184 –Other restrictions on vessels 
The NPS proposes to remove regulations surrounding a designated portion of the Bartlett Cove 
Public Use Dock.  The language proposed to be removed: 

 
September 16 – October 1 
• One hundred feet of the NW section of the outer dock face will be reserved for tour vessels or 
the immediate transfer of passengers and supplies. See attached Compendium Maps. 

 
Reason for this proposed change: The need to identify a limited use of this space on the dock has 
not been demonstrated to be necessary. 
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